
Dear parents,  
 

My name is Marvin Yu, and I will be your child’s mathematics instructor at the Huaxia                               
Bergen Chinese School for the next year. In this letter I will briefly introduce myself, as well as                                   
my experiences and achievements in mathematics.  

I am currently a BCA junior in the AAST academy, and have been closely involved in the                                 
competitive mathematics community for the past six years of my life. In middle school, I was                               
placed in an accelerated math program, taking classes with students one grade higher, competed                           
in MathCounts, where I progressed to the state level in eighth grade, taken AMC 8 and earned                                 
the Distinguished Honor roll, and participated in the JHMMC, a competition run by BCA                           
students and faculty. After I joined the BCA Math Team in eighth grade, I have competed in the                                   
AMC 10 competition, qualifying for the AIME exam in tenth grade, and participated in                           
numerous other contests as a member of the Math Team such as the ARML, Mandelbrot, Lehigh,                               
Purple Comet, Seton Hall, Fall Startup, and HMNT. I also got 800 in the SAT Math II test in this                                       
May. 

In regards to teaching mathematics, I have volunteered at the BCA Sunday Math Team                           
program this past year, where a few volunteer Math Team members lead a class of middle school                                 
students in reviewing and preparing for various contests throughout the year, and had experience                           
with one­on­one tutoring through programs such as YMath. I look forward to sharing my                           
knowledge and experience with your children and getting to know them individually. Attached                         
below is my curriculum plan detailing the topics I intend to cover. If you have any questions, you                                   
may contact me through email at  maryu20@bergen.org . Thank you and let’s have a great year! 
 

Sincerely, 
Marvin Yu 
08/24/2018 
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